
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Harrisonburg City Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, June 23, 2015, at 7:00 

p.m., in the City Council Chamber, 409 South Main Street, Harrisonburg, Virginia, or as soon as 

the agenda permits, to receive public input on the following: 

Consideration by the Harrisonburg City Council of amending sections of the 

Harrisonburg City Code which govern the method of electing members of the 

Harrisonburg City School Board.  Council may consider numerous options, including but 

not limited to (1) maintain the existing system of district representation but city-wide, at-

large voting unchanged, (2) maintain the existing system of district representation but 

eliminating the at-large voting, (3) adopt an at-large election of school board members, 

(4) adopt multiple school board districts, with each being represented by one school 

board member, or (5) adopt a combination of at-large and district representation.    

All persons interested will have an opportunity to express their views at this public hearing. 

 

Any individual requiring auxiliary aids, including signers, in connection with the public hearing 

shall notify the City Manager no later than 5:00 p.m. the day prior to the meeting. 

 

      CITY OF HARRISONBURG 

      Kurt D. Hodgen 

      City Manager 

Advertise one time: 

 

Saturday, June 20, 2015 

 


